
 
 

*** Special Announcement ***
Dear subscribers - The following announcement is being shared with you at the request of the Director of the Slutzker Center for International Services.  Thank you for taking the

time to read it.

 

Travel seminars cancelled today and tomorrow – SCIS closed / Severe weather alert

** Travel seminar cancelled for today/tomorrow – Monday, Oct 29th and Tuesday, Oct 30th **
** SCIS will be closed from 1:30pm today until 8:30am on Wednesday. **
Due to the severe weather alert issued today for the Syracuse area and the recent SU announcement (see below), SCIS
travel seminars have been cancelled for today and tomorrow (Monday – Oct 29th and Tuesday – Oct 30th).  Our office will
also be closed starting at 1:30pm today.  We plan to re-open on Wednesday, Oct 31st at 8:30am.
 
Please check our website (http://international.syr.edu) on Wednesday – Oct 31st for updates about any other
cancellations, should they be needed, or call us at (315) 443-2457.
 

 
 

** Severe weather alert issued for Syracuse – Watch SU News for updates! **

At 10:35am today (Mon-Oct 29th), SU announced that all classes starting after
1:40pm today are cancelled.  All classes held on Tuesday-Oct 30th are also

cancelled.  All SU faculty and staff (except those supporting residential
students) are asked to leave campus at 1:30pm.  For more details, please visit SU Breaking News at http://news.syr.edu/category/breaking-news/.

 
Hurricane Sandy has landed on the U.S. East Coast and will bring severe weather to the Syracuse area later today, including high winds that will bring tree

branches and other debris onto roads and sidewalks and cause power outages.  A severe weather alert has been issued for the Syracuse area until Tuesday,
5pm. 

 
SU News will continue to send updates, as needed, through campus-wide e-mail and on the SU News – Breaking News webpage

(http://news.syr.edu/category/breaking-news/).  Please take care today and tomorrow, limit your time spent outdoors and make sure you have a flashlight, radio
and basic supplies at home, in case you lose power.

 
 
 

SCIS News is a listserv owned and managed by the Slutzker Center for International Services, Division of Student Affairs, at Syracuse University. It is the publisher of SCIS

http://international.syr.edu/
http://news.syr.edu/category/breaking-news/
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News. Permission is granted to freely distribute the information posted to this list as long as its contents remain unchanged.
 
If your e-mail account is on a server other than “syr.edu” and you would like to receive our newsletter, please e-mail your request to Jeremy Wong at jewong@syr.edu.  In the
subject line, please type: “Subscribe to SCIS Newsletter” and add your e-mail address and full name to the message.

If you would like to submit news or events for the SCIS Newsletter, please send your information and any related graphics to Jeremy Wong for approval.
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